
Flood warning

The Environment Agency has issued a flood warning for the Swallowfield area.
Fortunately their latest posting says they do not expect property flooding.
 Their site has details of who to contact if residents become concerned about
water levels.

Their floodline is 0345 988 1188

www.flood-warning-information-service.gov.uk

http://www.government-world.com/flood-warning/

